
E D M O N T O N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
 
December 14, 2010 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:   Trustee H. MacKenzie 
 
SUBJECT:   Motion re Moratorium Committee 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board create a committee to further understand the 
issues and impacts surrounding school closures and that this 
committee work to keep schools open by recommending 
initiatives to the Board that will address these issues and 
impacts over the period of the moratorium. 
 

* * * * * 
 
Notice of the above motion was served at the November 30, 2010 board meeting.  
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